
Want	a	practice	run	on	some	courses?	

 

The Agility Committee are pleased to announce that there will be 4 courses available on Saturday 

19 September 2015 as part of the Practical Workshop being held for our aspiring judges. This allows 

our aspiring judges to layout courses that they have designed and then judge them. 

 

Courses will be run in 2 Rings and consist of: 

• 2 x Masters Agility 

• 2 x Open Jumping (set at Excellent level – no weave poles as per 2016 rules) 

 

Your aspiring judges are: 

• Maxine Corry-Thomas 

• Scott Fletcher 

• Megan Semple 

 

Details: 

 

Venue: KCC Park, Skye 

Time: 9am setup 

Cost: $2 per run - proceeds of which will go towards upgrading Dogs Victoria equipment 

 

• Each run will be as per a standard trial ie no food or toys are permitted in the ring. 

• Rings may be run at the same time depending on number of participants. 

• There may be gaps between runs to allow discussion between aspiring judges and 

supervising judges. 

• Multiple runs may be permitted depending on number of participants. 

 

If you are interested in attending, please email n.janetzki@bigpond.com with the following details: 

 

• Your name 

• Email Address 

• Dogs Name (Pet name is fine) 

• Height Category of Dog 

• Class/es you would like to run 

 

 

Victorian Agility Committee 

 

 


